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Client: Mr & Mrs D Dragomir

as proposed

up

reception 1

reception 2

15

dn

north west elevation north east elevation south east elevation south west elevation

adjusted ceiling level

first floor level
ceiling level

ground floor level

extent of basement extent of basement extent of basementextent of basement

cellar ground floor first floor

cross section

dn up

11

roof void

ground floor

roof void floor level

adjusted ground level

vestibule
hall

living space

dining

shower

utility
cloaks

kitchen

terrace

foot way

storage

storage

master bedroom

en-suiteen-suite

w
bedroom 2

landing

bedroom 3
w

en-suite
dressing

dressing

breakfast
bar

bi folding door with 
level access threshold

up

1 2

up

1

2

3

up

1 2 3

up juliet
balcony

double garage

study landing

dn

13

en-suite

bedroom 4

w

reduced headroom

reduced headroom

reduced headroom

reduced headroom reduced headroom

rl

rl

rl
rl

fl

access to roof space

access to roof space

roof void

roof void

change in ceiling level

change in ceiling level

up

roof void floor level
adjusted ceiling level

first floor level
ceiling level

ground floor level

storage

north west north east

south eastsouth west

concrete plain tile with
upvc bargeboards & facsias

investigate reuse of stone
lintels, mullions & sills.
upvc replacement double
glazed window - pattern to 
match existing

apply external wall
insulation system to 
manufacturers details &
specification

facing brickwork plinth

aluminium seamless fascia
with facing brickwork to 
entrance vestibule

concrete plain tile with
upvc bargeboards & facsias

upvc double glazed windows
& doors

juliet balcony to detail

upvc bi folding doors
with level access 
threshold

apply external wall
insulation system to 
manufacturers details &
specification

aluminium seamless fascia
with facing brickwork to 
entrance vestibule

facing brickwork plinth

external cement sand
render on concrete 
blockwork

concrete plain tile with
upvc bargeboards & facsias

aluminium / grp remote controlled
overhead door

composite external
quality door & frame

Notes




